
 

 
The TCC Music Workshop will be held in Week 5, Friday 28 – Saturday 1 March. Information 
regarding this workshop has been sent out to instrumental ensemble families. Thank you to all 
who have already returned their forms; payment can made via parent lounge. Please contact the 
music department if you do not receive any information or if you have any questions. 
The schedule for the workshop can be here: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The first TCC / Parish Mass occurred last Saturday in the beautiful St. Joseph’s Cathedral. Thank 
you to the staff and students of the Music Ministry group for leading the congregation in song. 
The Psalm was prayerfully proclaimed by year 11 student Sophie Carew. If you are interested in 
being a member of the Music Ministry Group, please come along to rehearsal in OL2 during first 

breaks on a Wednesday.  
 
Musical rehearsals are well under way! All students and parents have been sent the rehearsal 
schedule. Year 7 students are invited to sign up for the ensemble. Information has been sent to 
their school email.  
 
Please click below to view the 2025 College Cultural Events: 
 

 
 
 
 
Miss Celeste Hack  
Instrumental Music + Cultural Coordinator  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

21 February   Bishops Inservice Day (Pupil Free Day)  

27 February    CQ Inter-School Chess Competition   

28 – 1 March    TCC Music Workshop  

9 March     Chamber Concert   

15 March   TCC / Parish Mass + Elevate Youth Mass 

22 – 23 March  Musical Super-Weekend 

28 – 30 March  SHEP Middle School 

4 April   Term 1 Complete 

23 April   Term 2 Commence 

 

 

 

 


